31 March 1981

Dear Cousin Robert:

Enclosed you will find a draft of the sections of my Barksdale
articles which deal with Hilton Head Island and the Barksdales

and Lawtons.

I am sorry that it has taken me so long to get this to you,

but I am looking forward to seeing your corrections and comments.

Sincerely,

Michael W. Berry

enc.



